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I strongly support and urge the approval of the conditions for the 3M Cottage Grove Waste Water
permit. We are talking about forever chemicals affecting one of Minnesota's greatest resources. We
must be proactive in preserving and protecting the Mississippi and its watershed as an important
aquatic habitat and place for human activity and recreation. The provisions for monitoring the
PFAS and their handling along with the other harmful elements and inclusion of community
engagement would provide a wonderful standard for MN and elsewhere.


